
  

 

 

TOWN OF LAKEVILLE 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes  

April 22, 2015 

 

 

On April 22, 2015, the Board of Selectmen held a Special Meeting at the Town Offices.  The 

meeting was called to order by Chairman Burke at 4:03 PM.  Members Present:  Selectman 

Burke, Selectman Hollenbeck and Selectman Powderly.  Also present:  Town Administrator Rita 

Garbitt and Building Commissioner Nathan Darling.  No one was recording the meeting. 

 

Discuss request from Building Commissioner to appoint Charles Pina as Alternate 

Plumbing Inspector 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the request from the Building Commission for an Alternate Plumbing 

Inspector. 

 

Upon a motion made by Selectman Powderly and seconded by Selectman Hollenbeck, the Board 

 

VOTED: To appoint Charles Pina as the Alternate Plumbing Inspector with a term 

to expire on July 31, 2015. 

  Unanimous in favor. 

 

Executive Session 

 

At 4:07 PM, upon a motion made by Selectman Hollenbeck and seconded by Selectman 

Powderly, on a unanimous roll call vote, the Board 

 

VOTED: to enter Executive Session and not return to Open Session pursuant to 

M.G.L. c.30A, §21(a) (6) to consider the purchase, exchange, lease or 

value of real estate, if an open meeting may have a detriment effect on the 

bargaining position of the Town, and the Chair so declared.   

Polled vote:  Selectman Hollenbeck-Aye, Selectman Burke-Aye, and 

Selectman Powderly -Aye. 

 


